
April 10, 2010 Long Lake Recycling Site 

The Long Lake recycling drop-off site will begin summer hours 

at its summer location-1/2 mile east of Long Lake Dam on Cty 

Hwy D, Starting Saturday, April 10th. The site will be open Saturdays  

from 10 AM to 3 PM throughout the summer months. The site is open to Long Lake Property owners 

ONLY for yard waste and recycling items: newspaper, glass containers, #1 and #2 plastics(no lids or caps), 

tin and aluminum cans, phonebooks, magazines, office paper and cardboard. For further information on 

this or other recycling sites in Washburn County, please call Jen at 715-635-2197. 
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